
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 14th September 2022 

 Speaker:  Brian Downing                                                Topic: Haunting Horn of Africa 
 
On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  Stan Robins                                    Set up/Pack up:  Jim Berry 

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 21st September 

Speaker:  District Governor Ineke Oliver 

Topic:  DG’s Official Visit 
 

Speaker Host, Intro & thanks:  Ross Ledger 
Set up/pack up:  Peter Pearse 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       

 

“Don’t Stop Me Now” was the title of the recent address to the Club by Jonathan Langer, Chiropractor, and it 
turned out to be sage advice for our Members. The most rewarding aspects of Jonathan’s twenty two year old 
career have been dealing with newly born babies (because it benefits the entire family unit) and with older 
patients (because it enables them to maintain their mobility). The natural tendency as we get older is to slow 
down both physically and mentally, but Jonathan’s advice is not to slow down and to try to do more. The more 
that one does, the more one can do, so the basic message is simple: keep moving! 
We have a natural tendency to ‘de-condition’ ourselves, and this opens the door to increased pain and 
suffering, so it is very important to literally take active steps to keep going both physically and mentally. 
Jonathan cited examples of how we should conduct ourselves physically and to be wary of changing our centre 
of gravity unduly. This is particularly important in some sporting activities such as golf, as it is very easy to place 
our weight on our toes instead of on our heels where it should be. We should also try to be symmetrical in our 
movements at all times, and if one happens to be constrained by, say, a sore ankle, then one should adjust the 
size of the step that we take with the other leg to make it match the ailing side. Jonathan encouraged us all to 
engage in simple repetitive movements every day whilst we are at home, and to sit up straight and face 
forward when doing passive things like watching TV.  
Jonathan ended by fielding a number of questions from the floor, and this most informative session was 
delivered with confidence and humour. 
 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 Max Puddey and Jeremy & Jeanette Wood received 

an Award from Christine Tonkin MLA for their work 
in the community. Well done all round!  

 We will be conducting a Sausage Sizzle on Sat. 15th 
October. Please volunteer when the call is made. 

 There will be a Council Fair at Lake Monger on Sun. 
23rd October; we may decide to man a stall for that. 

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: Robyn Holywell (20 Sep) 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries: Roger Veary (’76 – Rosebank, Johannesburg) 

 

Sign in an Egyptian funeral home: Satisfaction Guaranteed or Double Your Mummy Back 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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